
From: BOYLE Phil * PUC
To: YAMADA Stephanie * PUC
Cc: TOEWS Kimberly * PUC
Subject: FW: OPUC WA83
Date: Wednesday, August 4, 2021 11:08:44 AM

Another for WA 83.

-----Original Message-----
From: Millie MacKenzie <millie.mackenzie@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 3, 2021 11:05 AM
To: PUC PUC.PublicComments * PUC <PUC.PUBLICCOMMENTS@puc.oregon.gov>
Subject: OPUC WA83

I am a long-standing Sunriver resident since 1977. With regard to the above application, I wish to protest approval
of the usage application and offer my full support of the argument submitted by Robert Gamble on May 11, 2021.
May common sense prevail, not being influenced by developer dollar signs.

Mildred Mackenzie
57162 Salishan Lane (aka #6 Salishan Lane) Sunriver, OR 97707

Sent from my iPad
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